
YEAR 3



WELCOME TO YEAR 3

Mrs. Seymour Smith and Mrs. Nash– 3P

Miss. Bewley– 3G

Miss. MaGahan, Miss. Kalinowski, Miss. Leeson, Mrs. 
Clayton – Teaching Assistants.

These members of staff spend some time in Year 3 
but are also across other year groups:

Mrs. Trivett, Miss Keddy-Grant and Mr Kirk- PPA

Mrs Heale– Learning Mentor



HOW TO CONTACT US

If you would like to contact us, please send an email to: 

admin@pownallgreen.co.uk

We aim to respond to emails within 3 working days.

mailto:admin@pownallgreen.co.uk


Our 

curriculum 

overview

Current class trips:

Term 2 - Manchester 

Museum

Term 3 - Poole’s Cavern



Morning Session 8.40 – 12.15

Break time 10.20 - 10.35

Afternoon session 1.15 - 3.20

Our timetable

• PE days are: Tuesday (3G), Thursday (3P) and Friday 

• Swimming day: Summer Term on a Tuesday – Consider when you have your child’s ears pierced. 

• Tennis: Summer Term 

• Library day: Thursday 



HOMEWORK AND GOOGLE 
CLASSROOM. 

• Daily

Timetables (TTRockstars), spellings (Spelling Shed and practise 

sheet), and reading. 

• Weekly

From September – Maths and spelling homework

After October half term – English homework. 



READING IN YEAR 3…

“Developing a love of reading can be more 

important for a child’s educational success than 

their family’s socio-economic background.”

OECD 2002



READING IN YEAR 3…

KS2 

• Reading is taught through three complementary approaches:

• Whole class book club – As a class, children read and discuss full novels from our Book Club 

spine developing their reading skills and fluency. This takes place 3 times a week.

• Guided reading –Children develop comprehension skills and fluency through reading high-

quality, carefully chosen extracts from a range of non-fiction, poetry, classic and contemporary 

fiction. This takes place once a week.

• Reading for Pleasure – Children choose their own books from our well-stocked school and 

class libraries or bring in a suitable text from home. They have time in class to read for 

pleasure. 



MATHS IN YEAR 3…
• In maths, we will begin to look at more formal methods of addition, 

subtraction, multiplication and division. This includes using the column 

method and also the short division method.

• This year we will continue to use Times Table Rock Stars in Year 3 to help 

the children with their times tables at home. We will provide more 

information about this soon.

• It would be helpful if you could practice times tables at home. 

(The children should know 2s, 5s and 10s from year 2. Then they can move 

onto 3s, 4s and 8s) We set them to automatic. 

• Telling the time is also a great skill to practice.  As well as this, talking to your 

child about money in real life contexts, (for example when in the 

supermarket or at a café) is extremely useful.


